
Monday, February 10th   

 
CLARK BAND 

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE SOLO AND ENSEMBLE 
PERFORMERS!   
There were 43 events, with 93 different students 
participating.  35 of the events earned Gold, with 4 
earning perfect scores!  8 of the events earned 
Silver.  CMS Band members earned 85 Gold medals 
and 8 Silver medals on Saturday!  AWESOME JOB!!!! 
 
CHESS CLUB 
The next Chess Club meeting will take place Wednesday morning, February 12th, from 
8:00-8:30 a.m. in room 607. 
 
ACADEMIC SUPERBOWL 
Academic Superbowl will be meeting tomorrow at 8:00 a.m. in room 702.   
 
We will continue to have the Random Acts of Kindness drawings every 
Monday during February.  Teachers can continue to sign the forms, and 
the students can drop them in the Kindness Box in the front office. 
 

VALENTINE'S DAY DANCE  

Thursday, February 13:  3:45 - 5:30 p.m. in the cafeteria. 
The cost will be $3 at the door.  A portion of the proceeds will go to Riley 

Children's Hospital.  

 
BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION is going digital!! Starting this year, you will be able to 
scan your cash register receipt for the new box tops, and the box tops will be directly 
placed into Clark Middle School's account. Please download the free app on your phone 
and follow the directions to set it up. The is only for the NEW box tops. The digital 
change may take a few years to happen. There are still the old box tops on boxes. We 
will still be counting the old box tops as long as they have not expired. Please send in all 
unexpired box tops to school and have your students place them in the box in the office. 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call or email 
me.khempeni@lcscmail.com). Thank you! 
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